Students of Concern Committee Overview
The Students of Concern Committee was developed to support students identified by faculty and/or staff who are of concern due to absenteeism and low or failing grades which may be the result of personal or medical issues or the need for academic support services.  The committee relies on the information and communication  provided by the BEACON alerts for the discussion on which students are of concern and what kind of support they may need.
This committee is comprised of voluntary representatives including but not limited to:  Student Success, Dean of Students office, Student Life, Faculty, Dean of the Chapel, and Athletics.   
The committee meets bi-weekly and reviews students having three or more open BEACON alerts.  Committee members volunteer to reach out to the students to check-in with the students and provide support and connections to resources. 
If you would like to volunteer for this important committee, please contact the SOC committee chair, Lisa Copenhaver at copenhaver@hood.edu.
